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From the Director, Office of Emergency Management, requesting authorization to amend the existing
Professional Services Contract with CDX Wireless, Inc., by $86,190, from $240,730 to an amount not
-to-exceed $326,920, and to extend the contract through March 31, 2018, for project management
and technical expertise to implement the OASIS 800 Megahertz Public Safety Radio System (Build
Out Ten Sites to Digital) project.
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